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To: 

Brookdale Parents

From: 
Brookdale HSA Board

Date:

May 22, 2018
Subject: 
Co-President Vacancy - REMINDER
Dear Parents, 

As previously stated, one of the HSA co-president positions will be vacated at the end of this school year.  The deadline to submit a letter of interest is Wednesday, May 30th at 8:00 a.m.

All HSA members, regardless of prior board service, are welcome to apply.  The HSA board will review all submissions and appoint a new co-president to complete the remaining year of this term.  Our decision will be 
announced at the June 13th HSA meeting. 

Please send your email with a brief bio to board@brookdalehsa.org
Thank you.

